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J.1., File # YC25-0789 Meeting Date: 6/5/2025

TO: YOUTH COMMISSION

FROM: KELLY ORTA, DEPUTY COMMUNITY SERVICES DIRECTOR

TITLE
PRESENTATION OF CERTIFICATES OF ACKNOWLEDGMENT TO YOUTH COMMISSIONERS
FOR THEIR SERVICE ON THE 2024-25 YOUTH COMMISSION

PRESENTATION OF CITY COIN TO GRADUATING SENIORS CHAIRPERSON FELDE AND VICE
CHAIRPERSON VAN PELT
BACKGROUND
Staff would like to acknowledge the efforts of the Youth Commission (Commission), who have
dedicated their time, thoughtfully provided input, and supported efforts to enhance youth and teen
programming in the City throughout the past year. With the resurgence of the commission following a
multi-year hiatus, the current Commission was tasked with completing critical foundational work that
will continue to inform and support the future success of the Teen Center as well as the City’s youth
and teen programs. Staff has been impressed by the Commission’s professionalism, ongoing
interest, and dedication to each matter at hand.

Additionally, to celebrate the upcoming graduation of two commissioners, staff would like to present a
City coin to Chairperson Felde and Vice Chairperson Van Pelt.

ATTACHMENTS
None
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